HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES - SEPTEMBER 16, 2019
MONDAY - 6:00 P.M.

ALDEN LEGION HALL, ALDEN

Chair Reneé McClellan called the meeting to order. Also present were Supervisors
Lance Granzow and BJ Hoffman; and Kent Krause, Parker Krause, Bob Hutchcroft,
Vickie Hutchcroft, Mary Pisney, Susan DeVries, Tim Windelow, Bob Juber, Donna
Juber, Brenda Brink, Bob Havens, Julie Duhn, Jan Wann, Curt Groen, Lori Krause, Kyle
Janes, Jessica Sheridan and Micah Cutler.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Hoffman moved, Granzow seconded to approve the agenda. Hoffman announced the
Board's recommendation on the CAFO construction permit application up for discussion
will be moved to the September 18, 2019 regular Board meeting. Motion carried.

The Chair opened the public hearing on the Animal Feeding Operation Construction
Permit Application — Corner Pork Site, Section 27, Alden Township.

Kent Krause, of Pinnacle, reviewed the construction permit application.

Jessica Sheridan, Environmental Health Specialist, spoke and raised a question about the
proposed hog site potentially being located near alluvial soils. Krause advised a
floodplain determination from the DNR had been applied for, and there will be no
approvals until that determination has been made.

McClellan stated she received one email from Amy Haas-Gray. Oral comments were
heard from Donna Juber and Julie Duhn. No other comments or objections were
received.

The Chair closed the public hearing.

Hoffman moved, Granzow seconded to adjourn. Motion carried.
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